Heads up, artists of Steller! Yearbook is hosting an awesome new design contest, where your artwork canbe used as the cover of this school year's yearbook. If you are a Steller student with a talent for art, take part in this great opportunity. Voting will be done by the yearbook staff, and if your cover is chosen you will receive a FREE copy of next year's finished yearbook, complete with your winning cover art. If you are serious about creating original artwork for all of the Steller community to see, please contact Svetlana about further details. Yearbook staff.

I have two slots available for our European trip during May Intensives. We will take a journey to cobblestone streets and busy town squares of beautiful Prague, enchanted Budapest, picturesque Bratislava, and stylish Vienna. It is a 9-day trip with a cost of \$3590. Address all your questions to Svetlana.

Travel scholarship opportunity! Please be advised that Travel Scholarship Committee meeting is scheduled at the end of September 2015. Applications are due by 29th of September. Forms are available in the office. If you are willing to travel in December to Talkeetna or in May to Western Europe, please apply!

All Steller advisories: Becky's advisory challenges you to come up with a theme for art for the next Steller auction. Submit a theme for our advisory to compile, so you can vote at the next advisory meeting. Sample pieces that are painting, three-dimensional, or use repurposed materials such as clothing can be produced for display once there is a theme.

Senior Class meeting this Tuesday at noon in Bob's room

This is the last day of the Food drive! Please bring in any food you haven't brought in by 2:30 today.

Interested in DDF? (more info posted on whiteboard)

Steller students wishing to participate in West High's Drama, Debate and Forensic team should contact a coach...

John Schultz JSchultz24@gmail.com

Max Aronson Max.aronson@yahoo.com

Team email: Westhighddf@gmail.com

• Please send a student from each advisory to take out the recycle bins from your classrooms. Remember to have a student(s) go to the office to take out their 4 recycle bins as well

- Remind Students of Picture Retake Day 10/2
- Please don't forget your lunch boxes, coats and other belongings. You need to be responsible
- Please clean up after yourselves. There were chips spilled all over the student lounge floor and left for someone to deal with, this is not ok.
- When you arrive after 8:30am to Steller, you must sign in on the student log in the office.
- If you leave before 2:05pm from Steller, you must sign out on the student log in the office.

Do you love math AND community service? Join math club and be a math camp tutor. It's way fun and looks crazy good on college applications! Informational meeting Tuesday in Marla's room.

PSAT Student Guides available to students who have signed up for the PSAT. Please see Hailey or Marianne.

Are you interested in being part of the recycling program at Steller? Come and join us this Wednesday at noon in Ken's room where we will plot strategy for how we will return to full recycling at Steller this year and take advantage of the new water bottle filler coming soon to Steller. See you there!

This year's topic for the National Ocean Science Bowl is coastal resiliency. Come by Becky's room for more information. It would be great to take a team to Seward in February. Meetings will be held on Wednesdays.

Battle of the Books for middle school and high school meets on Wednesdays in Becky's room. We have a chart that still has empty spots for people interested in participating. You can read one or all the books, and you don't have to compete.

All seventh graders need to have their parents complete the Tuberculosis (TB) Health Assessment Form. The nurse will be by your advisory class today to pass out the form. Please return the completed form to the nurse ASAP. Also, the nurse will be doing your health screening - vision, hearing, height and weight soon.

There is a junior class meeting at noon in Mike's room on Tuesday. We will discuss popcorn sales at Homecoming this weekend.

King Career Center 3rd Session (after school) starts Monday September 21st (next Monday). Please see Marianne if you are interested in this fun opportunity to get academic or elective credits. No homework! Bus from Steller to KCC and from KCC to your home area after school.

If you are interested in participating in the Wilderness First Responder intensive this winter you are in luck!! We have rented an extra cabin for people that were interested! Which means more space! As well, Steller has opened the scholarship application so if you are interested in the outdoors, working in the ,medical field, need a semester of biology credit, or just want to have an amazing experience in Talkeetna drop by and see Rosa for the application!